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• Suicide attack in Kabul on April 6, 2007 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Details 

 

 On April 6, 2007, a suicide bomber exploded an explosive - laden Taxi on the 

Dar-ul-Aman road near the Afghan Parliament at 0800 hours. In the explosion, 6 

persons were killed including police personnel and many others injured. Taliban has 

taken responsibility for the attack and warned of more suicide attacks in the near 

future in Afghanistan.  

 

2. In view of an overall increase in militant activity in the past few weeks, all 

Indian nationals in Afghanistan are cautioned to remain extra vigilant at all times and 

avoid unnecessary exposure/movement during road journeys for their own safety 

and security. It is once again reiterated that they must maintain safe distance from 

Military/Police/NATO/CF convoys as they have continued to remain primary targets 

of militants. Indians are also requested to keep themselves aware about the security 

scenario in the country through local print/visual media. 

 

3. The Embassy of India is grateful to all Indians who have responded positively 

to our request of registering themselves in the past few weeks. It is hoped that you 

would also inform and persuade other Indians to register themselves with the 

Embassy so that they also could be on our mailing list for security alerts and 

advisories. 
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